
Attachment K – Follow-up Invitation Email

NATIONAL PUBLIC HEALTH IMPROVEMENT INITIATIVE (NPHII) INTERVIEWS:
FOLLOW UP SCHEDULING EMAIL

Subject: Reminder: Invitation to participate in NPHII interview

Dear <<insert name>>,

Last  week,  I  sent  you  an  invitation  to  participate  in  an  assessment  of  the  National  Public  Health
Improvement Initiative (NPHII) on behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). I
subsequently followed up with a telephone call but was unable to reach you. 

I would very much appreciate your participation in a 60 minute telephone interview to help understand
the extent to which NPHII has supported improvements in public health practice and performance, and to
understand the  value  of  NPHII  and lessons  learned.   These  findings  will  inform current  and  future
performance management and quality improvement initiatives. 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you are willing to assist us in this effort. 

If  you  have  any  questions,  please  feel  free  to  contact  the  ICF  project  manager,  Tamara  Lamia
(tamara.lamia@icfi.com; 404-321-3211) or Garry Lowry at CDC (gel2@cdc.gov).

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Regards,
<<Insert ICF name>>
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